
 

Durgapur 

Notice 

 
 

All concerned are being informed that the 

School will remain closed on Thursday, 

October 17, 2024 on account of ‘Laxmi 

Puja.’ 

 

The school will reopen after Durga Puja 

vacation on Friday, October 18, 2024. 

 

 
 

 
Anindita Home Choudhury 

Principal 

 

Monday, 07 October 2024 

 


